
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 10, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 588 
Re: Portland Eastbound Service Revision 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective Saturday, November 27, 2004, Pacer Stacktrain will discontinue 
operating a Saturday night train service from Portland, OR to Chicago and 
beyond.  There has been insufficient volume to warrant operation of the 
Saturday train for the past 60 days and in the continuing effort to maintain the 
most efficient network as possible, it was concluded to discontinue the 
Saturday service.  
 
Volume originating in Seattle, WA on Saturday is not affected by this change. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Operations 
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